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Women still represent significantly less than half of math graduate 
students and faculty, despite the fact that they are majoring in math 
at higher rates.  Women often don't choose math or get serious 
about mathematics until later in their education, when it is too late 
to adequately prepare for graduate school.   
 
The Center for Women in Mathematics provides a post-
baccalaureate program for women who have graduated college but 
whose preparation in not adequate for graduate school.  I will 
describe the program and the features that we feel are most helpful 
for encouraging success for women in mathematics graduate 
programs. 
 

 

Professor Ruth Haas 
 
 
DATE:  Thursday, September 17, 2009 
 
TIME:   3:30 – 4:30 pm 
 
LOCATION:  University of Victoria,  CORNETT A221 
 

 
Please visit http://www.pims.math.ca/scientific/scientific-lecture or 

phone the PIMS UVic Site office at (250) 472-4271 for further information 
 
 

 
 

http://www.pims.math.ca/scientific/scientific-lecture

